MORAVIAN & SPARKELE

MORAVIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2018

MOTTO:

"GOD STEERS
OUR COURSE"



Educate and develop students spiritually, academically, socially, and emotionally so that they can become successful citizens, able to function according to the will of God.

Moravian School
P.O. Box 308354
St. Thomas, VI 00803

Rev. Dr. Errol L. Connor Principal

(340)774-7579

Email Address: moravianschool62@gmail.com

Website: moravianschoolvi.org



Getting Ready for the New School Year

Anyone passing the Memorial Campus will find evidence of a temporary roof in place on the building. This is the first step in restoring what was destroyed by Hurricanes Irma & Maria. A more permanent roof replacement plan is already in the works. The architectural drawings were presented to the Historic Preservation Committee recently, and after review, the Committee approved (with some conditions) the roof repairs to be done.

With the temporary roof in place, the building can be completely dried out and the work of gutting the building, and rebuilding or refitting the interior structures can begin. In this way, we hope to have more of the classrooms available and furnished for the new school year, beginning August 27, 2018. your continued patronage, prayers and support for the Moravian School are required and expected.



aure



Our first annual "International Taste of the Territory fundraiser" held on Saturday, June 9, 2018 went exceedingly well. The event received good support from the public and the Moravian School family. We want to express our sincere gratitude to all who supported this fundraising event. We extend extra special thanks to the families, chefs, caterers and restaurants who responded to the call and generously contributed to a feast of culinary delights. This event would not have been possible without them. Moreover, we must thank the organizing committee for its foresight, determination and faith in promoting and staging such an excellent event. To all and to God, we owe a debt of gratitude.

Global Youth Initiative (GYI)

The Moravian School was happy to participate in the John Maxwell Global Youth Initiative event in April. Program representatives and certified coaches—Ms. Donalie Edwards-Cabey and Mr.&Mrs. Ruan encouraged students to fail forward—to see failure as a positive part of the road to success. The truth is success comes through a commitment to learn from ones mistake and to use stumbling blocks as stepping stones. Another GYI will be held in October.









Moravian School 2018 Promotional Activities

- Sunday, June 24th, 2018- 8th Grade Baccalaureate Service at Memorial Moravian Church at 9:00 a.m.
- Tuesday, June 26th, 2018 Kindergarten Graduation at Memorial Moravian Church at 9:00 a.m.
- Wednesday, June 27th, 2018 Moravian School Awards Day at Memorial Moravian Church at 9:00 a.m.
- Thursday, June 28th, 2018 Eighth Grade Promotional Exercise at Nisky Moravian Church at 5:00 p.m.
- Friday, June 29th, 2018 School Closes
- Monday, August 27th, 2018 School Re-Opens / Orientation for both Campuses. Orientation at the Nisky Campus at 8:00a.m. and the Memorial Campus at 9:30a.m.
- Tuesday, August 28⁴, 2018 First day of classes for both campuses.



Summer Camps:

Memorial:

Because of the work to be done at the campus, there will be no summer camp at Memorial this year. The Memorial Church regrets any inconvenience that this causes.

Nisky:

Tin Tin & Pals will host their annual Summer Enrichment Camp at the Nisky Campus, July 2 to August 10, 2018. Please call Tin Tin at (340) 998-7959 for further information.

The **School Office** will be open July 2 –6, 2018. The office hours will be 9:00am to 1:00pm daily. The office

reopens on Monday, August 13, 2018.



Registration for the new school year 2018-2019 has began. Register by June 29th and save!!

May 7th —June 30th: \$135.00 July 2nd —August 22nd: \$160.00 August 23rd and beyond: \$200.00